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School Board Meeting Agenda Item 

 
Topic: Administrative Reports 
Contact(s):  
Presenter(s): Martina Wagner, Superintendent 

 
 

Nature of Action Requested by Board 
 

Board action  

Board information or scheduled report X 

 
Background Information 

 

June 11 & 12, 2024 I Love U Guys Training 

First Responders and Red Wing School District Administrators will attend 

this K-12 Standard Response Protocol – Hold, Secure, Lockdown, 

Evacuate and Shelter.   

June 13, 2024  The Big 9 Leadership Conference will be hosted by Owatonna on June 13 

from 8am – Noon. 

 

2023-24  Filed Trips A list of Field Trips is listed as  an EXTRA on Boardbook 

 

Building and 

Programming Updates 

 

1st meeting of the Month 

Building Updates 

 

 

Colvill 

•  

Sunnyside 

• May was full of field trips at Sunnyside. Kindergarten students 

enjoyed a town tour of several local businesses, visited the Perkins 

family farm, and finished off the school year with a trip to Hok-Si-

La Park near Lake City. First grade students had the opportunity to 

visit Carpenter Nature Center near Hastings, and they also had a 

chance to tour Burnside School as they prepare for 2nd grade. 

• Field Day at Sunnyside was a resounding success! The weather was 

beautiful, and Mr. Johnson had a variety of fun relays and activities 

set up for classrooms to rotate through. Feedback from teachers, 

students, and parents was very positive! 

• On May 28th, Sunnyside held its 4th quarter PBIS celebration to 

recognize students' hard work and Winger Pride over the last 

quarter of the year. Students enjoyed a popsicle and bubble party 

out on the field. It was a great way to celebrate students' continued 

efforts to be safe, kind, and responsible! 

 

Burnside 

• Third grade students were able to go to Target Field and do some 

math as part of a foundation grant written by the third-grade team. 

Second grade students went to Prairie Island for the Buffalo field 

trip, and the fourth graders visited City Hall, the water treatment 

plants, and Twin Bluff Middle School. 



• Burnside had many families come to the Second Grade Sneak Peek. 

What was best about the sneak peek (aside from meeting all of the 

rising second graders) was the fourth graders who were fantastic 

ambassadors. 

• On May 24th, Burnside held its 4th quarter PBIS celebration to 

recognize our Winger Pride. Students enjoyed a popsicle and a 

dance party emceed by Mrs. Grove. 

 

Twin Bluff 

• Grade 5 is enjoying the IGO experience and has worked through 

the weather-related issues. Mr. Stinson's class had to be 

rescheduled for Tuesday (5/28) due to last week’s weather patterns. 

• TBMS hosted all "rising 4th graders" on 5/14/24. Students came to 

Twin Bluff, met the teachers and Grade 5 Ambassadors for lunch, 

building tours, and discussions on what expectations are for 

students as 5th graders. Students were also able to try locker 

combinations and ask questions throughout their tour. 

• TBMS also hosted a "rising 4th grader family night" on 5/16/24.  

We had 45 families attend and engage in our school-wide 

scavenger hunt.  The confidence level of the students in leading 

their parents around the building was evident.  The students were 

excited to show their parents how to "get around" the building.  The 

combination lockers were the biggest hit of the night as students 

enjoyed showing their parents/guardians how they could open their 

lockers. 

 

High School 

•  

 

 
 


